
Dear FACAA Educational Foundation Chair, 

 Thank you very much for the Travel Scholarship Award.  I attended many abstract sessions at 
this year’s NACAA AMPIC meeting in Fort Wayne, Indiana and received some very valuable information 
about how to improve my educational programming.  The biggest benefit was how to develop an online 
Qualtircs survey that I can fill out on my phone after every site visit I conduct.  Having a tool to log 
pertinent impact data will greatly help me conduct end of the year reporting.  I also attended several 
sessions for Early Career development and received excellent advice from more seasoned agents about 
how to conduct myself professionally.  Finally, I made several great contact with agents from other 
States and expanded my network of professionals that I can rely on to gather accurate information on all 
sorts of topics.  Thank you again for the assistance in attending this wonderful conference. 

 

Dr. Kevin Korus 


